
 

 

 

From the President 
 
Hello fellow Jaycees!!  
 
I’d like to take a moment to thank all of you for helping make the 
Bemidji Jaycees the #1 Chapter at Fall All State Convention. It 
would not have been possible without all of our members helping 
make our events and chapter a success. We celebrated many 
awards and accomplishments.  
 
When I originally joined the chapter in 2001, I never expected to 
become Chapter President. I will say that I have had many mentors 
along the way that believed in me and helped me to where I am 
today. I want to encourage each of you to set goals, work towards 
achieving them and never forget that you are not alone. You can 
achieve your dreams, all it takes is hard work and dedication. Our 
chapter goals can become reality, we need everyone to help 
through the last few months of the year to meet those goals. We’d 
love to have you join us at meetings or upcoming projects.  
 
I am very honored to be a part of the Bemidji Jaycees and the 
accomplishments we have had. I would like to encourage everyone 
to invite friends and family to join our organization. We have so 
many new and exciting projects coming yet this year. Let’s keep 
that momentum and keep going strong the last few months of the 
year.  
 
In Jaycee Spirit, 
 
 
 
 

UPCOMING 
EVENTS 

 
THURSDAY 

September 27 at 6:00pm 
First City of Lights Work Session 

Public Works Facility  
off of 5th Street 

 

SATURDAY 
September 29 10:00am - Done 

CarnEvil Construction Day 
Beltrami County Fairgrounds 

 

TUESDAY 
October 2 at 6:00pm 

INTTP Dinner 
October 2 at 6:30pm  

Board of Directors Meeting 
Lakeland Public Television 

108 Grant Avenue 
 

THURSDAY 
October 4 at 6:00pm 

Junior Jaycee Meeting 
Bemidji Bowl 

 

TUESDAY 
October 16 at 6:30pm 

General Membership Meeting 
Bemidji Bowl 

 

    
    

  

 
 

September 25, 2018 

Becky Kummet 
86th President 
Bemidji Jaycees 2018 
 



 

 

 

 
 

Bemidji Jaycees Fall All State Awards 
 
#1 in the Parade of Chapters 
Senators:  

Ryan Thomas 
Brad Fisher 

Ambassador:  
Josh Peterson 

Presidential Medallions:  
Justin Stoe 
Aliza Thoring 
Eva Fisher 
Becky Kummet 
 

Gold New Jaycee: Aliza Thoring 
Gold Alumni: Crystal Hegg 
Outstanding V.P.: Amber Hynes 
2nd Place, Most Chapter Road Runs 
1st Place, Most Chapter Road Run Miles; 16,993 
 
Individual Road Run Miles:  

3rd Place, Josh Peterson 3,153 miles 
2nd Place, Carrie Johnson 3,626 miles 
 

Program Managers; Silver, Karee Kopet & Jessica Davis 
Executive Cabinet; Silver, Eva Fisher 
Outstanding Jaycee; Silver, Amber Hynes 
 
Passport to Leadership:  

2nd Degree: Sage Rojas, Peyton Dean, Amber Hynes, Aliza 
Thoring, Justin Stoe 

 3rd Degree: Jeremy Larson 
 4th Degree: Taylor Kummet-Hiltz 
 8th Degree: Twila Bolte  
Competitions:  

Kindness Rally Winner: Aliza & Amber 
Debate Team, Winner; Aliza Thoring, Jeremy Larson & 
Amber Hynes 
Speak Up: Runner Up, Amber Hynes 
Write Up: Winner, Amber Hynes 

First Timers: Ashley Johnson & Justin Stoe 
Public Relations Program; Silver 
Membership; Most New Member Adds #1 (10)  
Top Recruiter; Josh Peterson (6)  
 
Bemidji Junior Jaycees - 1st Place 
Helping Hands Awards: Stacey Bahr & Pam Jorstad 
Kids Helping Hands Awards:  

Davin Lindgren, Hunter Wolden, Dalton Hegg, Sierra Hegg, 
Hayden Fisher, Jevin Fisher 
 

PMG Awards:  
Local Economic Development: Silver, 41st Annual HST 
Local Community Empowerment: Silver, Adopt A Classroom 
Inter-Organization Collaboration: Bronze, Nothing But Nets 
Local Personal Skills Development: Silver, Soft Pour Beer Opening 
Local Growth & Development: Bronze, INTPP 
 
 

MORE 
UPCOMING 

EVENTS 
 

FRIDAY & SATURDAY 
October 19, 20, 26, 27 

7pm – 11pm 
CarnEvil 

Beltrami County Fairgrounds 
 

SATURDAY 
December 15 Time TBA 

End of Year Banquet 
Bemidji Country Club 

 

THURSDAY - SATURDAY 
January 17, 18, 19 Time TBA 

Hockey Day Minnesota 
Brrrmidji Plunge 

 

FRIDAY - SUNDAY 
January 18 - 20 
Annual Convention 

Plymouth at the Crown Plaza 

 

#1 Chapter in Minnesota: Bemidji Jaycees 



 

 

 

JCI Senator Status 
Senator Status is the highest recognition you can 

receive from the JCI organization in the world. 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Ryan Thomas received his Senator Status at FAS 2018 

Brad Fisher received his Senator Status at FAS 2018 

Greetings Fellow Jaycees! 
 
We just want to thank everyone who helped 
in any capacity with the Project Lifesaver 
Pancake feed! It was a really fun event that 
got quite a few people to the Bunkhouse!  
 
With the help of Stittsworth’s Meats, The 
Northbird Foundation, and The Bunkhouse, 
and we were able to raise over $900 which 
stays in our community to help bring our 
loved ones home.  
 
If you would like more information you can 
go to www.projectlifesaver.org or call 
Deputy Hinners at the Beltrami County 
Sheriff’s office.  
 
Thank you again for taking your time to 
come help with this project.  
 
In Jaycee Sprit,  
RandiSu Tanem & Jackie Hazeman  
2018 Project Lifesaver Pancake Feed Chairs 
 
 
  

2019 JCI Minnesota 
Board of Directors Elected 

 
President - Dean Carstensen 
VP Management Development - Eva Fisher 
VP Individual Development – Karee Kopet 
VP Public Relations – Gwen Labovitch 
 
 

2019 Bemidji Jaycees 
Board of Directors Elected 

 
President – Josh Peterson 
VP Management Development – Aliza Thoring 
VP Community Development – Justin Stoe 
VP Individual Development - Open 
VP Membership – Taylor Kummet-Hiltz 
VP Public Relations – Amber Hynes 
Directors - Billy Benso & Brad Fisher 
Secretary - Open 
Treasurer - Open 
 
 

http://www.projectlifesaver.org/


 

 

 

 
 

JCI Ambassador Status 
Ambassador Status is the highest recognition you can 

receive from the JCI organization in the nation. 
 

 
 Josh Peterson received his Ambassador Status at FAS 2018  
 
Bemidji Junior Jaycees!! 

 

 
 
 Our Junior Jaycee division was recognized as being #1 in Minnesota! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
2018-2019 Adopt a Classroom 
 
If you know of a deserving teacher in the 
ISD 31 area please share the word!  
 
We invite all teachers to apply for this 
sponsorship by submitting your answer to 
the question; “What would you do for your 
classroom with $500?” Applicants should 
include the classroom and school that they 
are applying for. 
 
Please Email your response, with the subject 
line of Adopt-A-Classroom Project, to: 
 BemidjiJaycees@gmail.com  
 
Or mail to:   
Bemidji Jaycees, Attn: Adopt-A-Classroom 
Project, PO Box 293, Bemidji, MN 56619 
 
Applications must be received prior to 
October 22, 2018. Recipient will be selected 
by November 15, 2018 and funds awarded 
shortly after.  
 
For additional information please email 
BemidjiJaycees@gmail.com  
  
If you would like to be on the judge’s panel, 
please email me at 
twilightbolte@gmail.com. 
 
We look forward to sharing the winning 
stories with you so watch for them on the 
actives page. 
 
In Jaycee Spirit, 
 
Twila Bolte & Eva Fisher 
2018-2019 AAC Co-chairs  
   

mailto:BemidjiJaycees@gmail.com
mailto:BemidjiJaycees@gmail.com
mailto:twilightbolte@gmail.com


 

 

 

 
 
 
 

2018 
Board of Directors 

 
President 

Becky Kummet 
(218) 556-2776 

rebecca.kummet@gmail.com 
 

VP – Community Development 
Jeremy Larson 
(218) 251-1024 

larsonj1979@gmail.com 
 

VP – Individual Development 
Open 

 
VP - Public Relations 

Amber Hynes 
(218) 308-3813 

ahynes@lptv.org 
 

Treasurer 
Becca Wold 

(218) 556-1166 
 

Treasurer’s Assistant 
Char Blashill 

(218) 766-4258 
clblashill@gmail.com 

 
State Delegate 

Twila Bolte 
(218) 368-9882 

twilightbolte@gmail.com 
 

Secretary 
Stacey Bahr 

(218) 760-7235 
staceybahr@gmail.com 

 
Directors 
Brad Fisher 

Taylor Kummet-Hiltz 
Aliza Thoring 

Tis the season! To be thinking Christmas! We are less than two 
months away from the most wonderful time of year, and the 
Bemidji Jaycees are about to make this the biggest and best yet 
for the city of Bemidji. 
 
The First City of Lights is well underway, and we are working on 
illuminating the city of Bemidji once again.  This year our display 
will feature an array of colored lights, and festive decorations, 
with a very large new addition to be announced in the next few 
weeks. 
 
We need Jaycee members and volunteers to help with this very 
large project to make it a success. If you are interested please join 
the First City of Lights committee and attend our meetings 
throughout the month of October and weekly in November.   
 
We have many areas that we need help with such as the Night We 
Light Parade, Santa's Workshop, Night We Light Ceremony, First 
City of Lights Tour of Homes, and the Window Display Contest. 
 
If you are interested in helping give Bemidji the biggest 
Christmas gift ever, please message Josh 
Peterson, jpeterson@lptv.org  
 
Thanks & Merry Christmas! 
Josh Peterson 
 

 
Upcoming Road Runs around the state: 
 
Please let the chapters know if you are able to help out. 
Remember to get a picture of you at the event for submission 
later. I need your road run info. (where, when and who) along 
with a picture by December 1st for the last submission.  
 
9/26: Real Estate Workshop with St. Paul 6-7 Ferndale Realty  
9/27-9/30: JCI National Annual Convention Denver, CO 
9/29 & 9/30: Shakopee Renaissance Fest - Saturday & Sunday 
9/29: CarnEvil Build in Bemidji at the Fairgrounds 10-4  
9/29: Family Place Service Night 6-8 with St. Paul 
9/29: Fall Fest 5K with St. Joseph 9-11 
9/29: 1st Annual Bean Bag Tournament 12-3 LaPlayette 
 
If you would like to go on a road run but aren't sure of going on 
your own, let Twila know and she will see if a group wants to go! 
twilightbolte@gmail.com  
 

mailto:rebecca.kummet@gmail.com
mailto:larsonj1979@gmail.com
mailto:ahynes@lptv.org
mailto:clblashill@gmail.com
mailto:twilightbolte@gmail.com
mailto:staceybahr@gmail.com
mailto:jpeterson@lptv.org
mailto:twilightbolte@gmail.com

